
I began my involvement in SVDP through the urging for my friend 
David Kaczmarski to join and take over the position as Treasurer. 
Joining this wonderful group of people has greatly increased my 
faith through the meetings where we discuss gospel readings and 
prayer for each other. I had cancer and through the prayers of my 
SVDP family I was able to go through the experience safely and with 
a positive attitude. This is one of the best organizations I ever joined 
and the growth in Faith through the works and prayers of this group 
is amazing. Helping others is a really rewarding experience and my 
SVDP family is great at helping our neighbors and being a active part 
of the St. Peter the Apostle Catholic Church Community. 

 
 


